
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

Contacts 
Tom Gilbert, President - appraise1@ameritech.net 
Nancy Engalan, Vice President – edpaen@wowway.com 
Brandi Lavely, Secretary - bdueweke@yahoo.com 
Joanne Fisher, Co-Treasurer – joanne.fisher0905@gmail.com 
Pastor Susanna Muzzin - pastorsusannaaglc@gmail.com 

 
 

Sunday Worship audio and video recordings will be posted on Amazing Grace’s Facebook page, Pastor 
Susanna’s Facebook page, and Amazing Grace’s website on Sunday afternoons.   
 

We are very excited to announce that we are now live-streaming our 10:00 am Sunday morning 
worship services! You can watch our LIVE in-person worship service streamed on YouTube or watch 
the video later.  
 

How to watch the Live-streamed service: Simply click on the link below to go to Amazing Grace's 
YouTube Home Page.  On Sunday mornings, you will see a thumbnail for the service. If you check the 
page early, the thumbnail may not have appeared; keep refreshing the page till it shows. Click on the 
thumbnail at or shortly before 10:00 am and you'll be able to watch our service! Make sure the sound is 
turned on!  
LINK FOR LIVESTREAMED SERVICE: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCO8MjO11FtVFkOrOeZrX5WA/featured 
 
 

 

Euchre/Pinochle: at 7:00 P.M. Fridays, November 4th and 
18th. Bring a snack to share. 
 

Bible Study in person or Zoom: Wednesdays at 10:00 A.M. 
resumes November 2nd.  
 

We are still collecting used ink cartridges (the church gets 
$2.00 per cartridge) which helps with office expenses, we 
can recycle 20 monthly. That’s $40 each month the church 
saves! 
 

Yum Yum: Sunday, November 20th at Brass Pointe, 24234 
Orchard Lake Rd. Farmington Hills at 2:00 P.M.  Dec. Yum 
Yum is on a Saturday the 10th at 3:00 P.M. at Masters, M. H.  
Please RSVP to Denise Rodi, or call the church office. 
 

Red Cross Blood Drive at Amazing Grace Wednesday, 
December 7th from 1:00 – 7:00 P.M.  To make an 
appointment go to redcrossblood.org, go to find a blood 
drive, type in Amazing.  Questions see Diana Wise. 
 
 

Offerings can be 

dropped off in the mail 
slot located to the right 
of the front doors at the 
main entrance at church.  
It drops into a locked box 
inside the building.   

Thankful Tea 
 

All women are invited to a tea  
on Saturday, November 5th  
at noon, light lunch served.  
This event is free of charge,  

please bring donations of  
new kids and youth hats, 
scarves, gloves or mittens  

for 3 local schools.  

  

 
All Saints Sunday 

November 6th  
We remember all who 

have moved into 
eternal life in the  

past year.   

Pancakes With Santa 
Saturday, December 3rd at 10:00 A.M. 

Cost: $5.00 person, $20.00 max/family.  
Sign up on the bulletin board. 

  

 

 

 
Fall Clean Up 

Saturday, November 12th, 
from 9:00 A.M. – 12 P.M.  
The boy scouts will be 

joining us in this clean up. 
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